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As many parents know, the City of Whitehall has not made the licensing process easy for the daycare. We are working hard to resolve the matter so the proper zoning licenses can be issued.


Currently we are scheduled for meetings with the Zoning Department June 2nd and June 10th to discuss the zoning requirements in preparation for the City Planning Meeting in July.


Although this process is tedious, we are confident we have done our part decently and in order. With so many home daycare center’s deviating from proper authorization to conduct business with a city license, we refuse to not be in compliance with local, state and federal guidelines. We appreciate your encouragement and patience through this process.
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The center will be learning all about water safety this month. Many of our children are not aware of water time safety. This includes being safe in bathtubs, pools, kitchens and backyards.


This goes for adults too! Ms. Valarie is not a very good swimmer so it is important she sets the example and has enrolled in swim lessons.


Talking to your children about the importance of water safety is vital. They should know not to play in bathtub water unsupervised. They should not play in or drink toilet water, especially if chemicals are used to clean them, change the watercolor or bleach them.


We should also discuss conservation so we do not waste water by letting it run unmonitored.	








H2O Safety Time!





Damascus Road Daycare invite Friends and Family to Fort Rapids Waterpark June 21st. For those attending, we will provide catered lunch compliments of Chipotle in Reynoldsburg. They pulled the daycare business card from their fishbowl and will treat us all to lunch!





Sanity Saturday is scheduled for June 11th from 12 pm to 4 pm





That means if your child was enrolled 6 weeks straight, you have earned a Sanity Saturday Break!





DRD will provide you 4 hours of free daycare so you can go enjoy lunch, a movie, a massage, some shopping or a date with your sweetie!





Congratulations to Lili, Moni, and Helena who qualify for the Sanity Saturday Celebration. 











Field Trip Time!














